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Comment Submitted:

I was recently made aware that there is a proposal to set up solar panels in the Jean area here in Southern Nevada. It is my
understanding that this would effectively shut down OHV use in the Jean area. 

My family and I have been riding the trails around the Jean dry lake and south of the dry lake for over 20 years. The existing OHV
trail system there is very comprehensive and would be impossible to replace. 

I do not understand why this project is being proposed for this of all areas. There is plenty of land that is not being used other
than the Jean area. 

I strongly object to this proposal and would urge those in planning to seek another area.


